
Parent Teacher Association meeting 
Spring Creek Library 
1/12/2018  9:30 AM 

 
Call to Order/Introduction​: Ashley Rayback 
 
Administrative VP Update: Principal Jill Franklin,​ our mid-year scores are good and on track to, 
hopefully, exceed scores for next year.  Principal is going to Philadelphia to receive a national title one 
school award! 
 
Pledge: Malisa Whiting 
 
Leadership thought: Malisa Whiting,​ A good leader talks less and listens more.  It’s important to help 
other people feel comfortable speaking.  This is especially true with children and actually listening to them 
can make the difference! 
 
Community Outreach Report: Kimmy Martinez​ -After school programs are going well and quickly. BYU 
student’s schedules are changing so some classes get shifted a bit.  Communication and planning is a 
little fast so we are making the best of it.  Please give me feedback so children are getting the benefits out 
of it. New classes: Cheer squad, art, sports academy 4 days (track, soccer), robotics (6​th​ graders), some 
classed that have openings Kimmy will send out information via email. 
Science boards are available, talk to Kimmy!  Kimmy loves input so please if you have ideas, 
suggestions, let her know! 
 
Teacher VP Update: Maren Clayton​, Survey feedback. Teachers want to know ahead of time what is 
coming up (Wednesday before the event)! Santa shop feedback was wonderful.  Everyone loved the 
Santa shop! 
 
Upcoming Events/Volunteer Opportunities: 
·​         ​ Maturation—Thursday, January 25​th 

·​         ​STEM Fair coming up – more info to come.· 
·​         ​Parent Teacher Conference Dinner—February 15​th​ Look for a sign up genius. 
·​         ​Freedom Week—February 20-23, Audrey Vivian, The Mayor is coming to the assembly! 
o​   ​Attitude of Gratitude: Thank our leaders. 
o​   ​I can serve my community: Meet local fireman and participate in service project. 
o​   ​I have a voice: Wear your brightest colors and participate in a school wide vote.  
o​   ​I can be the change: Wear Red White and Blue.  School wide assembly with special keynote speakers 
and the 12 man BYU ROTC drill team! 
  
Monthly Treasurer’s Report: Olivia Goldman 
 
Next Meeting: Friday, February 9th​, 9:30 AM in the Spring Creek Library If you have any questions or 
concerns, or would like to be more involved, please contact Ashley Rayback at 801-602-0600 (call or text) 
or Angela Laughlin at 801-472-9655 (call or text) or springcreekpta@gmail.com. 
 


